
November 9-11, 2020 (2) Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Student Conferences will be occurring in the coming weeks.  Like everything 
else, these will be done differently than in the past.  Parents will register to 
meet with teachers virtually.  Conferences will be during the day and 
afternoon/evening on November 23rd and 24th.  Buildings will be reaching out 
to parents with information and instructions how to register. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


